
Referee Coordination Council – Expressions of Interest 

Football South Coast (FSC), based in the Illawarra, has close to 13,000 registered players and is currently seeking 
expressions of interest for members of the FSC Referee Coordination Council including the Head of Council 
position. 

REPORTS TO:  

Head of the Referee Coordination Council reports to the FSC Board. 

Referee Coordination Council Members report to the Head of the Referee Coordination Council. 

How does the role add value? 

• Oversee and assist with FSC Strategic Initiatives in relation to Referee Recruitment and Retention and assist 
with areas such as welfare programs, support and mentoring, policy development and assisting with process 
and frameworks to support the growth and development of referees and refereeing 

• Supports FSC and all stakeholders to meet the needs of the game  

Minimum Requirements: 

 A minimum of 5 years refereeing experience (desirably at senior / local premiership level) 
 Currency in knowledge of Laws of the Game and IFAB’s interpretations and a genuine interest in the 

advancement of referees and refereeing. 
 Must be able to work in a team environment 
 Must be available to attend monthly and ad-hoc meetings as required 
 Is able to be an active (ie current refereeing) or non active member 

Preferred but not Essential Competencies 

 Demonstrated experience in sporting administration with a keen interest in football and knowledge of local 
competitions 

 Proven record in stakeholder engagement and management with the ability to develop relationships further 
 Excellent presentation, report writing and communication skills 

Please submit your EOI outlining your qualifications, experience and the ability to demonstrate each of the desired 
as outlined above to referees@footballsouthcoast.com 

For all enquiries, please email referees@footballsouthcoast.com or call on 4285 6929. 

Applications close on Monday 6 November, 2023. 

 


